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Beep Boop! Hello Parents and Sponsors, it's been a while! 

This year has been an absolute whirlwind of excitement. Last 

newsletter, we touched on the regional events the team would 

be competing in, our new CNC router, and the 2018 game! 

Unfortunately, we didn’t move on from our regional 

competitions to championships, but we learned from our 

mistakes and plan on bouncing back next year… On the bright 

side, our team was noticed throughout competition at Central 

Valley Regional, and we won the Imagery Award in Honor of Jack 

Kamen!  

This year's theme of Power Up brought plenty 

of new and exciting challenges to our brains in the 

lab, with a unique teeter-totter style game, where 

robots must, quite literally, tip the scales in our 

team’s favor! After deciding on the robot design, 

Our 2018 robot (dubbed "Heavy Metal" by students 

and mentors) features a rotating arm complete with 

a claw design, which we call the “Picker-upper”.  

A lot of our core team members are graduating this month, so we held an election for 

new Team Captain, and Sub-team Captains. All our candidates were professional, and aligned 

with our mission at The Circuit Breakers, and the team is pleased with the results of our 

election.  

Since summer is here, most mentors and 

team members on Circuit Breakers plan on 

getting some well-deserved rest, and then doing 

a fair demo. Everyone’s invited, and it’s a great 

opportunity to get friends and family interested 

in FRC. 
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El Dorado County Fair Demo 
June 14th through 17th 
100 Placerville Dr, Placerville, CA 
95667 
http://eldoradocountyfair.org 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HZbdwYiCY74
https://goo.gl/maps/PC559xiXJQK2
https://goo.gl/maps/PC559xiXJQK2
http://eldoradocountyfair.org/
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Gold Sponsor: $1000+  
Pumpkin Space Systems  
Kinetic Machining Services 
El Dorado Community Foundation 
Micron Foundation 
Patricia Ferrell 
Sierra Pacific Foundation 
Intel 
Custom Embroidery Concepts 
Brin Wojcicki Foundation 
Aerojet/Rocketdyne Foundation 
Rutten Family Trust 
Katy Peek 
Harry and Catherine Diamond  
The Blum Family 

Silver Sponsor: $500-$999 
Pollock Pines/Camino Rotary Club 
Bill Mansfield 
Francine Ward 
Sierra Central Credit Union  
WRECO 

Bronze Sponsor: up to $500 
Matt Diggs 
Escape Technology  
Joe and Lynda Lime  
Robin & Mark Stanley 
Bonnie Flint  
Pamela Hagen 
 

Bronze Sponsor: up to $500 
Gael Barsotti  
Foothill Taekwondo 
Mary Jo Close 
Michelle Hopson 
Kim & Robert Little 
David Schneider 
Mattias Bergman 
Rose and Greg Ryberg 
Laura Good 
Lynnee Boyes 
Michael and Lynda Mclean 
Judy Lance 
Lamb Family 
Susan Heumphreus 
Deborah Schafer  
Krista Mosqueda  
Gayla LeBaron  
Peggy Good 
Kay Baxter 
Krystal and Josh King 
Jack Martin 
Michelle Liguori  
Debbie Barnes  
Clarisse Carlson 
Mike and Kay Christensen 
Michelle Dokken 
Bobye Anderson 
Kelly Given 
Jim and Marie Moore 

 

 

 

Without sponsors, we would never be as far as we are today. 

Thank you, 2017/2018 Season Sponsors! 

 


